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TRT Citizen Engagement 
The purpose of the Technical Working Group (TWG) is to understand the proposed New Polaris 

mine project and all its details such that the information can be brought to the attention of the 

TRT Citizens allowing you to make a decision on whether the project progresses or not. 

This requires the TWG to work with the Canagold representatives to fully understand each topic 

and all the details about each topic. 

There are many possible topics, such as: 

• How water quality and fish habitat will be protected 

• How people, equipment, and materials (like fuel) will get to the mine 

• What needs to be built at the mine and how this will be removed afterwards 

• How waste will be managed 

• The opportunities for citizens 

• How the additional people required might impact Atlin 

• How the cultural importance of the area will be protected 

All the possible concerns that may arise, will need to be addressed and that information 

brought back to the Citizens for consideration. A JCM will be required to make any decisions. 

Engagement ideas currently considered/planned include: 

• Short surveys 

• Monthly Open Houses 

• Newsletters 

• All documents uploaded to the Website; will require a sign-in 

• Suggestion Box 

• Q&A updates 

Additional details will be provided soon!  Meanwhile let us know what you think! 


